
Cheyenne Theater Meeting Minutes

October 4, 2021

Attending: Board Members Larry Barnes, Pat Cress, Margyre
Antholz, and Robert Grace; Manager Jessica Lee, and Assistant
Manager Emily Mullins; City Representative Lila Whitmore.

Meeting is held at 6:00 PM, in the Cheyenne Theater lobby.

We do have a quorum attending.

The minutes are read and approved as is the treasurer’s report from Lila.

The west heat pump is not fixed, we don't think. We will check it, and maybe remind Heartland
again.

We want to review the Two Pennies movie before we show it, and we are working on doing
that.

Coke doesn't have a driver. We are waiting for them to get back to us. We find out that
popcorn is on backorder, too.  We have some coming, however.

We have a new vacuum. It works well, Emily says. We are playing with the battery charge
on the blower.

No applications for the new employee job.  '

Lila says the license for the Two Pennies movie needs to be signed. Robert will sign it.

We got a SBA covid grant for $31,171.73. That will go into the general fund. This is great
news, and we thank Lila for her efforts in submitting the application.

Darla says that we can show the free movie at 1:45 on the Wednesday before
Thanksgiving.

We think that upcoming movies include Cry Macho, and No Time to Die. We think that Addams
Family will require two weekends, but we aren’t sure.

We adjourned at 5:54 PM.


